
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TYPHOON IN-FA – NINGBO/ SHANGHAI, CHINA 
 
July 22, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

As reported by The National Meteorological Center of China, Typhoon In-Fa will move over the warm 
waters of the East China Sea and gradually approach the coast of Zhejiang through Sunday, July 25, 
2021. Strong wind and heavy rainfall are expected as the typhoon approaches the coastline.  

Ningbo and Shanghai ports operations may be impacted. Please expect some delays in vessel calls and 
departures. 

Ningbo 
Starting today: Port/depot operations will be adjusted 
With effect from July 23: Unloading at the warehouse will cease 

There is currently no impact on the Shanghai port operations. Our offices at Ningbo and Shanghai 
remain operational.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any 
further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or the local APL 
Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 

© APL Logistics │ July 22, 2021 

 
 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 


